CITY OF MOUNTAIN VIEW

COUNCIL NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

CENTRAL NEIGHBORHOOD AREA FOLLOW-UP REPORT

Follow-up Responses to Issues Raised at the April 30, 2015
Council Neighborhood Committee Meeting

Presented below are the City’s responses to questions requiring follow-up from the April 30, 2015
Council Neighborhood Committee meeting with the Central Neighborhood Area. If you have further
questions about any of the following responses, please contact the responsible Department at the phone
numbers noted below.

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT — (650) 903-6311

1. Can a fire truck or garbage truck get through the parked cars on Sierra Avenue?

The Fire Department and Public Works-Solid Waste Division have checked into whether
fire and garbage trucks can navigate with cars parked on both sides of the street. Although
the street is narrow, both fire and garbage trucks can access and service the area. The
alternative is to eliminate parking on one side of the street, which may create parking
shortages and disagreements between neighbors on where to eliminate street parking.

2. Resident noted that there are plants/tree blocking signs, and sidewalks on Calderon Avenue/ Vincent
Drive.

Public Works staff has verified the complaint. Tree branches and bushes that created
visibility issues at the intersection have been removed by City crews. Public Works staff
has also requested that nearby private property owners with overgrown bushes trim them,
so they do not block the sidewalk. Public Works staff will continue to monitor this
situation and coordinate with Code Enforcement as needed.

3. Is the Stevens Creek Trail Feasibility study posted on the web?

Yes, the link to the Stevens Creek Trail Feasibility
Study, along with other information, may be found on the following Web Page:
http:/ /www.mountainview.gov/depts/cs/shoreline/ trails/stevens.asp. The City of
Mountain View is currently working to make this Study directly accessible from the City’s
homepage at www.mountainview.gov.
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